
Report of SAYFC visit to Chile by Lucy Mitchell 

We are always pleased to read about the outcomes of Douglas Bomford Trust sponsorship 

and Lucy Mitchell’s comprehensive report of her #tripofalifetime with the Scottish Association 

of Young Farmers Clubs (SAYFC) posted on our website is a colourful travelogue and an 

interesting read.  

Lucy is the Events and Engagement Manager at The James Hutton Institute and National 

Chair of the Scottish Association of Young Farmers Clubs. She posted on LinkedIn:   

“An amazing two weeks on the Scottish Association of Young Farmers Clubs Agri and Rural 

Affairs study tour to Chile!  Visiting agricultural businesses and farms and meeting key 

players within the Chilean agricultural industry has taught us a great deal and has left us all 

feeling inspired to achieve more! 

Thank you to the Douglas Bomford Trust for supporting me to attend this study tour and for 

the Scottish Association of Young Farmers Clubs for arranging the programme.” 

To learn more about what we got up to, see our report on the SAYFC website at: 

https://www.sayfc.org/chile-blog/ .” 

Lucy added: “The trip was AMAZING and has had so many benefits, including some of the 

group returning to the UK with new ideas on how to operate. I have given two presentations 

to young farmers about the trip and highlighted the support from the Douglas Bomford Trust.” 

See if you are eligible to apply for a Douglas Bomford Trust Travel Award at: 

https://www.dbt.org.uk/apply  
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